Haverhill Relief Road

Community Update

Welcome to your latest update from Persimmon Homes Suffolk on the Haverhill Relief Road,
which we are delivering in conjunction with Suffolk County Council and West Suffolk Council.

Construction progress

During the recent period of warm weather the project team
working on this £9.7m upgrade have been able to forge ahead
with drainage works for the new Haverhill Relief Road.

Drainage works along the eastern section of the road, marked
in yellow, are now complete. The kerbs have been installed
between Haverhill Road and the central roundabout, and
asphalt road surfacing is due to start from 24 July. This will
complete the base course for this section of the road.

Embankments have been formed along this section and top
soil has been laid. There are now discussions taking place over
coordinating landscaping ahead of the planting season in the
autumn.
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Future updates and monitoring

Persimmon Homes Suffolk continues to work with representatives
from both Suffolk County Council and West Suffolk Council to
review progress on a monthly basis to ensure the project remains
on track for completion in spring 2024.

We will continue to share regular updates about the Haverhill
Relief Road with residents as we understand this is a major
project for the town and one you want fo stay up-to-date with.

Get in Touch

E: suff.custcare@persimmonhomes.com

T: 01473 927400
W: persimmonnwhaverhill.co.uk

Drainage works are now underway along the central section,
marked in blue, and once complete the base course can start to

be laid.

We are working with a range of contractors on this complex
engineering project, including Anglian Water. They are currently
working on diverting the water main and are due to complete
this element of the project by the middle of July.

A gas diversion along the final section of the road, shown in
purple, is due to start at the end of August, once the base course
for the blue section is complete.
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New Signage

A new sign planned for Hales Barn End is yet to be installed

as we are awaiting the digging of trial holes, needed to ensure
this does not interfere with existing services. We will provide an
update in our next briefing.
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Together, we make your home




